
 

 
PATRICIA GOODBRAND BSc(Hons), MEd 
Head Teacher 

Speyside High School Mary Avenue, Aberlour  AB38 9QU 
Tel 01340 871522 
Email  admin.speysidehigh@moray-edunet.gov.uk 
Website  www.speysidehighschool.net  

 

     

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: PG/MF  Date:  08 September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
As ever I hope this letter finds you well.  Hopefully you will be able to enjoy the lovely weather over the weekend. 
 
S1 Day of Nature 
By all accounts all of S1 have thoroughly enjoyed their day of nature supported by Cairngorm National Park.  I 
particularly want to thank the National Park for their contributions to the cost of the buses, the trip was in jeopardy 
without this contribution. 
 
S3 YPI Charity Fair 
As part of the Youth Philanthropy Initiative all of S3 complete a charity fair which will run on Monday.  This will 
allow young people to meet with charities to help inform them of their choices for the competition.  We have at 
least 30 charities represented at the fair on Monday. 
 
S1 Settling In Evening 
S1 Parents/Carers are invited to a settling in evening on Wednesday 13 September 2023 from 4.30pm – 7pm.  
Appointments can be made with Guidance Teachers via your young person and classrooms will be open for an 
informal drop in and chat. 
 
Goodall Cup 
The Goodall Cup is taking place next week.  For those who don’t know what it’s all about, this is our inter-house 
football competition that takes place every year.  The dates this is taking place are below and please ensure your 
young person has a full PE kit if they are taking part. 
 
Details are below.: 
S1           Monday  P4  
S2           Monday  P5  
S5/6       Tuesday  P5  
S3           Wednesday  P1/2  
S4           Wednesday  P4/5  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs P Goodbrand 
Head Teacher 
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